
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

Greg Proulx and Harry Fuchs 

 Aviation Camporee Recognition  
A special thanks goes out to Greg Proulx and Harry Fuchs for their efforts to support our 

2015 Aviation Camporee.  Could Greg and Harry please join me up at the front of the 

room?  Both Greg and Harry were instrumental in putting together the event, from 

securing Merit Badge Counselors and Young Eagle pilots, to assisting with flight line 

management and lining-up midway vendors.  Our event last May brought-in 720 

participants and succeeded in providing 190 Scouts the opportunity to fly in a fixed wing 

aircraft, and 96 Scouts the opportunity to take a helicopter flight.  For all of the efforts in 

exposing our youth the wonders and opportunities of aviation, I would like to present 

them both with these commemorative plaques as a token of our gratitude.  

 


